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23 July 2021 
 
 
Adam Irish 
 
By email:  fyi-request-16156-7d4e084e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:   H202109003 
 
 
Tēnā koe Adam 
 
Transfer of your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry of 
Health (the Ministry) on 22 July 2021 for: 
 

“…the daily number of places each day that have become available on the MIQ booking 
website over the last two months.” 

 
The Ministry does not hold any information regarding your request. However, I have been 
advised that this information is held by the Ministry for Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE), as they hold the responsibility of the managed isolation and quarantine facilities. For 
this reason, I have decided to transfer your request in full to MBIE under section 14 of the Act. 
You can expect a response from MBIE in due course.   
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision 
to transfer your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nick Allan 
Manager OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 
 
 
 
 
  



Page 2 of 2 

Copy of OIA request 
 
From: Adam Irish <fyi-request-16156-7d4e084e@requests.fyi.org.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 22 July 2021 1:47 pm 
To: OIA Requests <oiagr@health.govt.nz> 
Subject: Official Information request - Number of MIQ places available each day 
 
Dear Ministry of Health, 
 
I request under the Official Information Act the daily number of places each day that have 
become available on the MIQ booking website over the last two months.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Adam Irish 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 
 
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
fyi-request-1xxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.org.nz 
 


